
LONDON BOROUGH OF HILLINGDON 
SECTION 23 OF THE ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 

Notice is hereby given that the Council of the London Borough of Hillingdon proposes to install a 
Puffin Crossing outside Northwood School near Nos. 83 to 93 Pinner Road, Northwood. Further 
information can be obtained by telephoning the Transport & Projects team on telephone number 
01895 277002. Any representation regarding this proposal should be sent to Transport & 
Projects, Residents Services, Civic Centre, Uxbridge, Middlesex UB8 1UW quoting reference 
3N/04/IK/12360 within 14 days of the date of this notice. Dated this the 31st day of May 2017. 
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Proposed Puffin Crossing
with tactile paving as shown
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PINNER ROAD-NORTHWOOD SCHOOL

PROPOSED CROSSING LOCATION

MAY 2017
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